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 Sixty-members came out on Saturday, June 7th and Sunday, June 8th to play in 
the two-person net scramble.  The twist of this format was our men played the Golden 
Bear tees on the front and the blue tees on the back, while the ladies played the white 
tees all the way around.  Playing the course from a different tee can be fun even if it is 
farther back than you are used to.  The scramble format took a little pressure off the 
tee locations and who doesn’t like a team event.   
 
 In the first flight the teams of Haubold/Wyman and Duncan/Duncan shot net 
57’s.  Bill and Abner shot gross 59 which was the low gross round of the tournament. 
Their amazing round included nine birdies and nine pars.  Jimbo and Jacob shot gross 
61 which included birdies on the last five out of seven holes.  This Father and Son 
combo are both single digit handicaps and are an absolute pleasure to be around. 
In third place in the first flight was the team of Sakai/Cervone who shot 63 for net 59. 
Dan and David paired well together making eight birdies, but a bogey and a double 
bogey cost them the win.   
 
 In first place in the second flight John Jacks and Jeff Troendley shot a 64 for net 
56.  They did have the low net round of the day that included six natural birdies and 
only two bogies.  They birdied the first four out of five par fours with Jeff rolling in some 
30 foot putts for the team.  In second place in the second flight was the team of Jared 
Cato and Bill Rossi with net 59.  They shot a pretty tidy gross 69 that included two 
birdies and three bogies.  In a tie for third place at net 60’s were the teams of 
Rossi/Cozzitorto and Costella/Molina.  They both shot gross 65’s and yours truly 
messed up on the their handicap calculations.  The average of their handicaps were 
10, so they should get 5 strokes.  I gave them 10, so they thought they won for a bit and 
I am sorry guys. Still a good showing. My mind has been elsewhere. 
 
 Our next event will be an individual low net format and will be on the first 
weekend in July.  We are halfway through our 2025 season and the point list is starting 
to get interesting.  Ricky Wondergem, Lucas Cozzitorto, Abner Wyman, Josh Costella 
and David Wright round out the top five with Tim Choyce peaking in at sixth.  
 


